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Concluding a successful bidding season in which it has already been awarded 

over $60 million of competitively bid municipal contracts, local waste service company, 

J. P. Mascaro & Sons, was recently awarded three more governmental contracts valued 

at $2.7 million. 

 The first contract is a three-year contract with Pittston Township in Luzerne 

County, Pennsylvania, for residential waste collection, recycling and disposal services.  

The other two contracts are in New Jersey.  One is with Milford Borough and the other 

is with Bernards Township.  Both are bio-solids management contracts with Mascaro 

being responsible for the collection, transportation and disposal of sludge from 

municipal waste water treatment plants. 
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 Addressing the contract awards, company President, Pat Mascaro, said, “We are 

pleased to add three new municipalities to the growing list of governmental customers 

for whom our company provides waste services.  Competitively bid and awarded 

municipal contracts are an important component of our company’s business and we 

look forward to continued success in that sector.” 

 J. P. Mascaro & Sons, with over fifty years of industry experience, has the 

operational and facility infrastructure, including collection divisions, landfills, transfer 

stations, recycling centers and compost facilities, that enables it to be a major provider 

of municipal and governmental waste services in this region.   

 For more information on J. P. Mascaro & Sons, its dedicated management team 

and its capabilities, services and facilities, visit the company website at 

www.jpmascaro.com. 
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